Bristol Town Administrator Friday, January 10, 2025 at 09:12:40 Eastern Standard Time

Subject: New Ethics law taking effect 1/1/2025.

Date: Tuesday, December 31, 2024 at 4:00:44 PM Eastern Standard Time
From: Bristol Clerk

To: Bristol Town Administrator

Not sure if this is on your radar. Don’t remember if it was brought to the Selectboard’s attention or
not.

https://www.vlct.org/topics-all/ethics-and-conflicts-interest?
utm_source=CC&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=News+2024-1231

Thanks.

Sharon Lucia

Town Clerk/Treasurer
Town of Bristol

PO Box 249

Bristol, VT 05443
802.453.2410 x5
clerk@bristolvt.org
www.bristolvt.org

NOTE: Our office hours are Monday — Thursday - 8 am to 4:30 pm. The office is
CLOSED on Fridays. Appointments are still required for research in the Land
Records.

Please note that this email message, along with any response or reply, is considered a public record, and
thus, subject to disclosure under the Vermont Public Records Law (1 V.S.A. §§8 315-320).
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